SANTA FE counry

Commission District 5

EFFECTIVE MAY 22, 2023
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

NE/SE Connector Road(s)Project
(Richards Ave. and Avenida Del Sur Intersection)

Santa Fe — May 22, 2023 — Beginning Monday, May 22, 2023, the Contractor for Santa Fe
County Public Works Department (SFCPWD) will begin construction of the roundabout at the
Richards Avenue and Avenida Del Sur intersection. To safely accommodate the construction, it
will be necessary to close a segment of Richards Avenue and Avenida del Sur. Richards Ave.
will be closed from south of the Santa Fe Community College main entrance to East Chili Line
Road in the Rancho Viejo Subdivision. Avenida del Sur will be closed from Canada del Rancho
to Richards Ave. These closures will be in effect for up to 60 calendar days. During this time,
SFCPWD will provide detour and business access signage identifying alternative routes around
the closures.

Motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists are advised to seek alternate routes and urged to allow
additional time to accommodate the detours.

For additional information regarding this project, please visit www.sfcconnectors.com or contact
SFCPWD at (505) 992-3010.

Thank you for your patience, continued cooperation, and please use caution in the work zones.
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